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 W E L C O M E  

We count it a privilege to have each one of you who are viewing our Online Service. May you 

experience God’s presence as you worship with us! We want you to know that we are here for you 

and want to serve you even amid this virus crisis. If you need assistance you can contact the Church 

Office at 717-762-5432 or Pastor Newsome at 717-404-6231. 

 

An Update on our Church and the COVID-19 Crisis: 

 

As you’ve heard, our state’s shelter in place order is still in effect. But please hear this, 

too: church is not canceled. It just looks different. 

Honestly, this isn’t the 2020 we had in mind. Navigating what church looks like during a 

pandemic has been a challenge, but we find hope in seeking our faithful God and 

knowing that nothing can cancel the Church. 

 

Our community, all of the people of God around the world included, is not canceled. 

We’ll just worship differently from where we are until we can be back together again. 

 

And we will be back together again. I know you’re facing disappointment, grief, and 

other difficulties in this season too, but we’re all in this together and we’re here for you. 

 

Here’s how: 

 

• If you have financial, physical, or other needs right now, please call the church at 

(717) 762-5432 or Pastor Newsome at (717) 762-1926 (home) or (717) 404-6231 

(cell) 

         here to let us know. 

 

• We haven’t stopped praying for you!! 

Please let us know of any prayer requests you may have. We’ll keep updating this 

page with the latest news about how our church is “meeting” and serving during 

this time. 

 

What we won’t do: 

 

• Meet in-person.  

         All our in-person events, groups, and other gatherings are on pause   

         as we practice loving our neighbor through staying at home as much  

         as possible. 

 

• Panic.  

        God is still on the throne and in control. As hard as it is to rest right   

        now, we can choose to remember this and rest in Him. 



 

• Waste this season.  

         All of us have a huge opportunity to connect with people online and     

         serve our community right now. Let’s leverage this. 

 

What we will do: 

 

• Stay connected.  

        Isolation isn’t good for anyone and we’re making sure that having to be  

        physically distanced doesn’t mean we’re completely disconnected.  

        Check out our online service details. 

 

• Love our neighbors.  

        There are needs inside and outside of our church that we can work  

        together to help meet. Even if you’re not in a position to donate  

        financially, a kind word through the phone, volunteering in local relief  

        efforts, or spreading a hope-filled message on social media can really  

        help. 

 

• Remember our Hope.  

         Our shared faith in Jesus Christ is what brought us together and will  

         help us stick together. We should lean on and remind each other of  

         God’s promises when we’re feeling weary. 

 

Our church leadership is praying continuously and trusting God. We encourage you to do 

the same. Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions or concerns. 

 

Praying for you and missing you, 

 

 

Dwan N. Newsome 

Lead Pastor 



V O L U N T E E R  S C R E E N I N G  

If you are a volunteer in any of the following ministries at Calvary Assembly of God, 

and you have not yet completed a Background Check Screening Form, please submit 

yours as soon as possible: 

Mega Sports Camp, Special Outreach Staff, Nursery/Toddler Workers, Sunday School 

Teachers, Kid’s Church Workers,  

Girl’s Ministry, Royal Rangers, Youth Group Leaders & ALL Substitutes  

You can pick up a paper copy at the church office during office hours 9:00 a.m.—2:00 

p.m. Monday - Friday, or you can do an electronic submission @ 

www.discovercalvary.net, click on the “Forms” tab at the top of the “Home “ page, 

choose the “Volunteer Screening Information” link, Fill out the form (please be sure to 

fill out ALL the information to the best of your ability), click “Submit”. We still need 

screening Forms submitted by the following volunteers:  

 

Judy Blubaugh, David Blubaugh, Kelle Blubaugh, Rebecca Bricker, Brittany Bonner, 

Timothy Bonner, Kelly Clever, Susan Fike, Patrick Fleagle, Annette Freeman, Doris 

Freeman, Hannah Freeman, Lauren Freeman, Kevin Geesaman, Rita Gruber, Darrin 

Hess, Wanda Hess, Barbara Hummer, Dan Jones, Deb Jones,  Peggy Jones, William 

Jones, Brenda Keller, David Keller, Donna Koons, Dorothy LaRose, Thomas LaRose, 

Dennis Lowe, Andy Lyon, Rebecca Lyon, Ashley Mason, Craig Newcomer, Jenna 

Newcomer, Robert Pearson, Christine Pentz, George Pentz, Elva Pentz, Jacob Shea, Sue 

Spessard, CheyAnne Stewart, Karen Taylor, Chris Tracey, Elwood Tracey, Christine 

Wolff, Robert Wolff, Emily Young. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



RETIREMENT  

HOME RESIDENTS: 

Dorothy Kuhn , George West, Albert  Keyser, Theresa Keyser, Louise Rotz, Ben Newcomer , Arlene Pentz  

 

NURSING HOME  

RESIDENTS:  

Jean Smith, Vonnie Ashway, Beulah Myers, Dot Yeakle 

  

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

 • Our Nation 
  

• Unsaved Loved Ones 
  

• Revival in our Church 
   

• Peace of Jerusalem 
  

• Becky Bricker 
  

• Dennis Newsome(Pastor’s Brother)  
  

• Catherine Pentz 
  

• Sue Spessard  
  

• Albert Keyser 
  

• Bob Bowders 
  

• Corona Virus Victims 
  

• World Missions  

      Director (Greg & Sandie 

      Mundis) sick with                      

       Covid-19 
  

• Ron Maddux (sick with Covid-19) 

• Hazel Stauffer 

  

  

  

 


